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Thank you for your consideration.
The right thing to do for your community is vote no.
We the people are under very stressful day to day worries. Pandemic, water shortage due to a
severe drought, and worrying about fire danger, everyday!!!!
And now having to worry about whether any of you will vote for this. 
It is incredulous.
Thank you,
A very concerned Nevada county citizen.
Laurie Cerruti
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